Allerton Grange School

Road Safety Awareness

Be a considerate driver

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane Be respectful of our local residents

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary,

for cleaner air!



Tel: 0113 393 0304
Email: agadmin@allertongrange.com
www.allertongrange.com
Allerton Grange School
@ Allerton_Grange

Our ref: JWA/LBE/Careers

17 January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Careers Fair

We are delighted invite you to the Allerton Grange Careers Fair on Thursday 3 March 2022, 4.30-6.30pm.

We are expecting a range of personnel from universities, organisations and further education providers to attend, as well as employers from a variety of industries (law, engineering, public service, sport and leisure, medicine and many more).

The event will provide you and your child with a fantastic opportunity to ask questions and explore all the future pathways and opportunities available after leaving Allerton Grange School.

To keep everyone as safe as possible, we would ask that you wear a facemask throughout the event and sanitise your hands regularly.

If you would like to attend, please email Jess Walker: jesswalker@allertongrange.com, to confirm your place, prior to the evening.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully

Miss Walker

Sixth Form Progress and Welfare and Careers Manager

















